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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                 9th    June 2017  

Enterprise Jam Tart Sale 

 
Thanks to your generosity the Enterprise 

Jam Tart Sale raised an amazing £100! 

 

Children’s University 

 
Well done to all the children who have 

earned enough credits to receive a bronze, 

silver or gold award from the Children’s 

University. Children earn credits by 

attending out of hours school clubs. I am 

delighted to be taking 56 children to the  

University of Liverpool to receive their 

special award. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Wed 21  Jun    Open Afternoon 

Thu  22  Jun    Open Afternoon 

 

Thu  22  Jun    Open Day Nursery 

                         

Fri   23   Jun   Own Clothes Day 

 

Tue  27   Jun   Information Meeting for  

                        parents of new Nursery  

                        children -  3.30pm 

 

Tue 27   Jun    Information Meeting for 

                        parents of new Reception 

                        children -  6.00pm 

 

Wed 28 Jun    Junior Transition Meeting 

                       For Y2 parents 2.15pm 

 

Wed 28  Jun   Nursery closed for new visits 

                         

Fri   30   Jun   Summer Fayre 

 

Tue 4      Jul    Transition walk around Junior 

                        School for Y2 parents 9.00am  

 

Wed 5     Jul   Transition walk around Junior 

                       School for Y2 parents 2.15pm 

 

Playtime Parenting Course 

 

 In partnership with Liverpool City Council 

Family Learning Team, we are offering 

parenting skills sessions. Sessions are 

informal and fun, and are aimed at 

supporting parents in developing the skills 

and knowledge to support their parenting; 

having a positive impact upon learning and 

behaviour in school and at home. 

  

Next session: Tuesday 13th 

June 9.30 - 11.30am in our 

Community Room 
  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
Monday             Art                  Mrs Davin 

                         Science            Miss Daniels 

                          Zumba             Miss Sturdy 

                          Sports             Yinka 

                          Construction    Mrs Jones 

 

Please note – Forest School is 

cancelled on 

Monday 12th June 
 

                          Club times  3.00 – 3.45p.m. 

 

                         SEN Drop-in  3.00 – 4.00pm 

                          Miss Hamilton 

 

Tuesday          Playtime Parenting Course 

                            9.30 -11.30 Community Room 

 

Wednesday         Running Club 3-4pm 

         

Thursday 

         

 Friday            Biscuit Day   

                             2W to bring biscuits 

 

                             Olympians 3-4pm 

 

                 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

        22nd  May   -  25th May    

 

           RD     97.40 

           RM     92.00 

           1C      98.90 

           1K      97.58 

           2H      98.00 

           2W      98.00 

           AM      92.40 

           PM       78.60 

 

Fantastic attendance for the above 

week! Let’s see if we can keep it up! 

 

 
   Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.15A.M. 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

96.90% 
 

         Starlight Recycling 

 
Once again we are collecting any unwanted 

clothes, shoes, bags and coats which will help 

raise money for ourselves and a local charity 

called Starlight. Please bring any bags (as 

many as you wish) in to school by Monday 19th 

June. We hope you will support this worthy 

cause. Thank you. 

 

Milk Money 

 
Milk money is now overdue from Autumn and 

Spring term. You will have received a letter 

with the amount owing. If your child does 

not drink milk or you think you may be 

entitled to Pupil Premium (free school meals 

and milk) then please contact the school 

office. Thank you. 
 


